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Newsletter 
Attendance 

Congratulations to Azul class for a weekly attendance of 98.97% 

 

Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers. 

 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Jasmine Yellow Jaden Verde Jake Azul Ivy 

Red Abdul Blue Jaxon Amarillo Harry Morado Brodie 

Green George Orange Arlo Rosa Poppy Rojo Amy 

 

Admissions arrangements consultation 
 

Hucknall National C of E Primary School is going out to consultation on proposed changes to its 

2025-26 admission arrangements from 9th October 2023 to the 4th December 2023. 

Full details of the consultation and how to respond can be found in the attached documentation, 

on the admissions page of their website – Home - Hucknall National CofE (VA) Primary School 

(nationalprimary.co.uk) - and on the SNMAT website - Home - Diocese of Southwell and 

Nottingham Multi Academy Trust (snmat.org.uk).  

All consultation information is also available (upon request) from the academy office. 

 

Attendance reward 
 

Children who have achieved 100% attendance this half term will be 

bringing home a voucher today to wear non-uniform one day next 

week.  Please be advised that, as always, medical appointments and 

religious absences are added back in for this reward. 
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Edgewood PTA 
 

Our PTA needs your help! 

 

Our wonderful PTA have done so much for our school and raised vital funds for us. Last year their 

fundraising helped to subsidise several school trips making these much more affordable for all 

parents. 

We are at the point in the school year where they are planning for the year ahead but need more 

people. Without more people the PTA may not be able to continue. 

 

Please come along to their event in school on Monday 16th October where you will be able to 

find out more about the PTA and discuss if you are able to spare time to join. 

I hope to see lots of you there. 

 

Don’t forget there is still time to enter the pumpkin decorating competition.  There have been 

some fabulous entries so far! The last day to return is 18th October. There will be prizes for 

Foundation, KS1 and KS2 for the best decorated; prizes will be given out on the 20th. 

 

We also have a school lottery – if you buy a ticket before midnight on the 19th of October, the 

school will be placed into a draw to win a spooky hamper (below). The more tickets sold, the 

higher the guaranteed prize is. E.g. if we sell 100 tickets per week the guaranteed weekly prize is 

£30 and the school would make £2080 for the year from that amount sold.  

This is the link for the lottery  https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/edgewood-

primary-and-nursery-school?utm_campaign=bolt-on-share-panel&utm_source=cause-

admin&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink 
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Staff News 

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Middleton will be joining us on 6th 

November as our new School Business Manager.  Mrs Middleton, who has 

lots of school experience, joins us from a very large primary school in the 

city. I am sure you will all join me in giving her a big Edgewood welcome. 

 

Next Level Sports 

Next Level Sports, who provide PE lessons for our children are holding 

camps during half term. 

There are two camps available for pupils who are eligible for free 

school meals and one paid camp. 

You will find the details and booking information of all camps below. 

 

Individual and sibling photographs  

It was lovely to see so many of our families coming into school early on 

Wednesday for photographs. 

Don’t forget to register with the photographers on 

https://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/ and use code JRNC3BU to register. 

Once registered, you will receive an automated message to say your child’s photographs are ready 

to view. 

 

Monster Phonics 

We are delighted to announce we have purchased 

the full range of Monster Phonics non-fiction 

books. We know how much the children have 

loved reading about the adventures of all the 

monsters and I'm sure they will love these books 

too. They continue to be colour-coded to support 

your child in learning how words are made. As you 

can see from the picture, a range of topics are 

covered. Many of the texts also include smaller 

writing for an adult or older sibling to read to 

encourage conversation and extend vocabulary of 

the topic.  

https://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/


Harvest Festival 

We were joined yesterday by Vivienne Chambers, Lay Minister for St Peters & St Pauls church in 

Hucknall for our Harvest celebration assembly. 

The children were so well behaved, gave thanks for harvest and sang some fabulous harvest songs 

with great enthusiasm. 

I wanted to thank everyone who has donated to this – these donations will be taken to Under One 

Roof next week following Rainbow Class’ harvest celebration. 

Below you can see some of the generous donations we have received all set up for our celebration 

assembly. 

  



Diary dates 

 

October 2023   

Flu Vaccinations- Monday 16th Oct   

EYFS Harvest performance- Wednesday 18th Oct 10:30am 

& Thursday 19th Oct 2:30pm  

  

November 2023 

Odd socks day - Monday 13th November  

Open evening for prospective parents- Tuesday 14th 

November  

Year 3&4 trip to Creswell Crags- Monday 20th November   

  

December 2023  

Book fair- Wednesday 6th- Friday 8th Dec  

KS1 Nativity- Monday 11th Dec 4:30pm & Tuesday 12th Dec 10:00am   

EYFS Christmas Performance- Wednesday 13th Dec 10:30am & Thursday 14th Dec 2:30pm   

  

March 2024 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day  

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief  

  

May 2024 

Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May – KS2 SATs  

  

June 2024 

Week commencing 10th June – phonics screening check week all Year 1 and some Y2  

 

  



 
  



 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


